2311 Wilson Boulevard Suite 400 Arlington VA 22201 USA Phone 703 524 8800 | Fax 703 562 1942 www.ahrinet.org

we make life better®

March 29, 2021

To: Ami Grace-Tardy, United States Department of Energy

John Cymbalsky, United States Department of Energy

From: Caroline Davidson-Hood, General Counsel, AHRI

Re: Ex Parte Communication on Department of Energy Priorities

On March 11, 2021 AHRI staff met with representatives from the Department of Energy (DOE) to discuss AHRI's regulatory priorities. AHRI Staff shared information with the Department specifically regarding valuable aspects of the Procedures for Use in New or Revised Energy Conservation Standards and Test Procedures for Consumer Products and Commercial/Industrial Equipment, which is under review. The meeting was held via teleconference. A list of attendees is provided below.

Attendees:

Kathleen Hogan, DOE
John Cymbalsky, DOE
Todd Kim, DOE
Narayan Subramanian, DOE
Ami Grace-Tardy, DOE
Steve Yurek, AHRI
Samantha Slater, AHRI
Caroline Davidson-Hood, AHRI

Respectfully submitted,

Caroline Davidson-Hood

General Counsel

Air-conditioning, Heating, and Refrigeration Institute